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Holme & Homestal

HEATH Public Consultation

The Plan

What's Next?

Today's Consultation Planning Submission

Present the proposal Target planning
to the public to submission following
gather feedback further stakeholder
engagement and
consultation:
Winter 2025

Over the Autumn, we'll keep developing the designs
using your feedback and comments to help deliver
a scheme for Eastleigh to be proud of.

We will be consulting experts in ecology, landscape
and biodiversity to ensure we develop a scheme
which fits within the unigque landscape and the
design parameters of the wider One Horton Heath
development (LPA ref no. 0/20/89498).

We aim to submit a planning application for The
Holme and The Homestal in Winter 2025.

Thank you for reviewing the proposals.
We look forward to hearing your views
on The Holme and The Homestal

EASTLEI Investing in
BOROUGH COUNCIL | our community

Planning Decision

Planning Decision
to be made by
committee:
Spring 2026

Scan this QR code to review all of this
information in your own time and
share your feedback

Find out more at eastleigh.gov.uk/
ohh-community-consultation-2025




